
  

 
 
         

25th April 2025 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
New school website 
 
As we have now joined the Pioneer Academy, we have a brand new website launching today. All of the useful content 
that was on our previous website has been transferred across, and class teachers will continue to update class pages with 
relevant information and homework. The website url remains unchanged: https://www.shorehamvillageschool.net/ 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Gillian Lovatt-Young 
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